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ITEM 5. ITEM FOR COMMITTEE INFORMATION – KERB EXTENSION – 
MARLBOROUGH STREET GLEBE  

TRIM RECORD NO: 2014/280399 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Committee note the new kerb extension on the north-eastern 
corner of the intersection of Glebe Point Road and Marlborough Street, Glebe.  

DECISION 

 

BACKGROUND 

The new kerb extension would allow a pram ramp to be constructed on the northern kerb 
of Marlborough Street, Glebe that is compliant with the City’s Sydney Streets Technical 
Specifications. A compliant pram ramp already exists on the southern kerb of 
Marlborough Street. 

COMMENTS 

The new kerb extension: 

• improves pedestrian safety by reducing the distance pedestrians need to cross the 
road and reducing the entry speed of vehicles into Marlborough Street from Glebe 
Point Road; 

• prevents motorists illegally parking within the statutory “No Stopping” restriction at 
the intersection; and 

• enhances the streetscape with the introduction of new garden beds. 

The new kerb extension will not affect on-street parking or traffic flows in the local area. 

CONSULTATION 

Local residents and businesses will be notified before works commence on the new kerb 
extension. 

FINANCIAL 

Funds are available under the City’s Access and Inclusion Program. 

ATTACHMENTS 

Item For Committee Information – Kerb Extension – Marlborough Street Glebe 

John Gill, Engineering Traffic Officer 
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